
 
 
 
 

March 25, 2020 
  
  
  
  
The Honorable Richard Blumenthal  
United States Senate  
706 Hart Senate Office Building  
Washington, DC 20510  
  
Fax: (202) 224-9673  
  
Dear Senator Blumenthal:  
  
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your bill (S.3575) that would restore 
entitlement to rehabilitation programs for veterans affected by school closures or disapprovals.  
  
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is 
Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.  
  
  
  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Christopher J. Slawinski 

National Executive Director 
 

 

CJS:tl:dt 

 

 

 

mailto:TheoL@fra.org

